

The members have spoken...

2023 Election Results

Ballots were counted earlier today by Taylor & Company PC, certified public accountants located in North Attleboro. Using a procedure whereby individual ballots cast are unknown at the time they are counted, the membership re-elected incumbents Jim Hardy and Paul Silva and elected new director David Thibault. The Board would like to thank Bob Bogigian for his tireless efforts and contributions to the Board during his many years of service on the Board.

Ballot tallies for three directors were:

Bob Bogigian	63 votes
George Bullkian	58 votes
Jim Hardy	98 votes
Paul Silva	75 votes
David Thibault	78 votes

The Board of Directors includes President Robert McHugh, Frank M. Antonacci, Joe Flynn, Jim Hardy, Paul London, Paul Silva, Alice Tisbert, Joe Therrien, and David Thibault. The Board will elect a Vice President, Clerk, and Treasurer to serve for the coming year at their December meeting.